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TAKE NOTE  

2013-14 Parent 

 Survey Launched! 
By now, all Hill families should have  

received an invitation to complete the  

parent survey. Thank you to the families who have  

already responded. If you have not yet, please take a few 

minutes to share your thoughts and suggestions. If you 

have any questions or concerns, contact Hunt Lyman at 

school or at hlyman@thehillschool.org.  

All School Halloween Party Friday, November 1st 
 

11:30 – 12:00 A Hot Dog Lunch will be provided by the PTC/Room parents. Menu to include hallo”weenies,”  

  potato chips, apple slices, and cider. Black bean burgers, a vegetarian alternative, will be available.  

  Children who would prefer not to eat hot dogs or black bean burgers are invited to bring lunch. 

12:40  All School Costume Parade in the Amphitheater (will be moved to the Gym if it is raining). 

1:10-1:55 Halloween Parties    JK and K in their classrooms 

        Grades 1 and 7 in the lunch room         

         Grade 2 in the theater courtyard 

        Grades 3 through 6 and 8 on the recess field    

1:55-2:00 Clean-up 

2:00-2:20 Extra clean-up by the 7th and 8th grades 
 

Parents are welcome to come at 12:30 p.m. and help dress their child(ren) for the costume parade. 

If you would like your child's picture re-taken, 

please remove the class photo from the  

envelope and send all other pictures back to 

school. A new portrait will be taken on the 

make-up day (Wednesday, November 6). If 

you have any questions, please contact Bonnie 

at Splendid Portraits 800-230-4602, ext. 2114 or  

703-237-8067, ext. 114. 

 

Dismissal Reminder 

JK – Grade 6   2:00 p.m. 

Grades 7 & 8 – 2:20 pm (after clean-up) 

Happy Halloween 
Monday, November 4th - No School 

PARENTS, please join us 

 Tuesday, November 5th to 

cheer on the  

4th – 8th graders as they race in the  

2013 Fall Cross Country Meet at Hill School.    

         
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5 

2:00  9-10 Girls Race 

2:15  9-10 Boys Race 

2:30   11 Girls Race 

2:45  11 Boys Race 

3:00  12 Girls Race 

3:15  12 Boys Race 

3:30  13+ Girls Race 

3:45  13+ Boys 

4:00  Awards 

4:30  Dismissal 

mailto:hlyman@thehillschool.org


Coming up at Hill: 

 
Fri, Nov. 1  Halloween Party - 2:00 dismissal for JK-6, 2:20 for 7 & 8 
 
Mon, Nov. 4  Professional Development Day - No School  
 
Tues., Nov. 5  4-8 Boys and Girls X-Country Meet at Hill. Start time 2:00, dismissal 4:30   
 
Mon., Nov. 11  Regular Day of School 

AVAILABLE:  Painting, general construction, farm/estate maintenance – looking for position, preferably, but not necessarily, with  

housing. I can do painting (inside and out), mowing, landscaping, fence repair, and other general handyman services. References  

available. David Leach II. Cell: 571-271-7837. Home: 540-364-2421.  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________                
AVAILABLE:  Six Great Middleburg Rentals - Updated school house in Bloomfield – c. 1800's home with 1-2 Bedrooms, 1 bath, open floor plan, 

hardwood floors & wood stove. Fenced yard. Asking $1,850.  Short term considered. Also for SALE. 
 

Renovated stucco farm house on large working horse farm off Zulla Road with 3 bedrooms, 2 baths, hardwood floors, wood stove & fireplaces. Fenced 

yard. Pets must be horse friendly. Asking  $3,000.  

Country cottage with 1 bedroom, 1 bath on farm in The Plains. Recently renovated with front and side porches, updated kitchen, lovely setting. No pets 

as main house nearby has chickens. Asking $1,100. 

Barn Apartment – like brand new 1 bedroom, 1 bath completely renovated barn apartment off Zulla Road. Stalls possible. Asking $1,800.  

Furnished Guest House outside village of Round Hill. 2 bedrooms, 1 bath. Prefers 1-2 adults as rental sits close to main house. EZ to Rte. 7. Asking 

$1,500. Short term considered. 

Redesigned home off Atoka Road (Five Pts. Rd.) with 4 bedrooms, 2.5 baths, hardwood & slate floors, wood stove, dog fence. 3-5 year minimum lease 

required. Owners moving abroad. Asking $3,000 includes lawn care. 

Utilities not included. Pets on a case by case basis.  No smokers.  1 yr. lease minimum unless stated otherwise. Credit check & references  

required.  Please call Cricket Bedford at (540) 229-3201. 

 

Hill School is pleased to host a  
community showing of  
A Seat at the Table,  

a 45 minute film on women and  

leadership. Recommended for high 
school students and their parents.  

 

Jeanne Norris, Head of Miss Hall’s 

School from 1996-2012, will lead a panel 
of women leaders in a round table  

discussion following the film. 
 

Thursday, November 7 at 7:00 pm 
 

Sheila C. Johnson Performing Arts 

Center  
 

For more information about the film,  

visit www.tobecomealeader.org. 
Questions? Contact Treavor Lord at 

tlord@thehillschool.org or  
540-687-5897.  
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   Thanksgiving Baskets for 
  Families in Need 

Sponsored by the Student Council 
 
The collection for our traditional Thanksgiving food 
baskets is underway. Each grade has been assigned a 
non-perishable item to be collected in the homeroom. 
 
JK-K  2 bags or boxes of stuffing 

1st  2 cans of peas 

2nd  2 cans of green beans 

3rd  1 box dried potatoes and 1 jar of gravy 

4th  2 cans of fruit 

5th  2 cans applesauce 

6th  1 can of sweet potatoes 

7th  1 container of cookies or canned nuts 

8th  2 cans of cranberry sauce 

 

Faculty- Pumpkin Pie ingredients 

 

If anyone wishes to contribute to a turkey donation, you 

may purchase $10.00 gift certificates at the Middleburg 

Safeway and add them to your class’s collection basket. 

Interfaith Relief will redeem them to purchase perishable 

items for distribution. 

 

Donations for Interfaith Relief should be 

turned in by 

Friday, November 15, 2013. 

 

Anything collected after this date will be 

taken to Seven Loaves in Middleburg. 

 

Thank you for your help! 

The Hill School Student Council 

Chili Cook-Off Fundraiser 
To Benefit Piedmont Child Care Center 

A non-profit organization 

 

Friday, November 8th 
from 6-8pm 

Open to the Public 

 

Can you cook Chili?  

Do you know someone who can? Do you want to win a cash 

prize? Put your chili to the test. 

 

The winner will be determined by the public.  

Dinner admission is $5 per adult, $3 per child. A dinner  

admission will include one voting ticket, chili tasting and  

eating, drinks, and dessert.  

Additional voting tickets will cost $1 each. At the end of the 

night , the cook with the most voting tickets will win the cash 

prize and an apron  decorated by the children of Piedmont Child 

Care Center. 

 

Entry fee $10 per contestant. Cash prize will be based on the 

number of contestants. Contestants please contact Heather 

@540-592-3908 

Volunteers Needed 
The Windy Hill Foundation is looking for volunteers for their  

after-school study program at Middleburg Elementary School.  

Volunteers help children with understanding and completing  

assignments, reading fluency and math skills. 

 

The program runs Monday and Thursday after school, from 2:45 to 

4:00 pm. We ask a minimum of once per week for the school year. 

 

If you are interested, please call Ann Northrup at 540-687-5902. 

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND…  

STORAGE BINS! 

$8 each or 3 for $20 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                Thank You for Supporting the 4th Grade Class of 2018! 
 
Name:_______________________________ 
 
# of Boxes:________________________       TOTAL:  ______________________________   
 

Make Checks Payable to Hill School and note Class of 2018 Boxes in memo line.  
Please bring your order forms to the front desk. 



Trinity Episcopal Church of 

Upperville Presents: 

T.A.P. 
(Trinity Afterschool Program for K-8 students)                                                                                               

 

Information Session 

When: 4pm Wednesday, November 6th 

Where: The Hill School Alumni Room 

What: A presentation on the once a week after 

school program that will offer an array of activities 

ranging from outside games/ sports, singing in the 

children and youth choirs, Lectionary-based  

Christian Education, and more.  
 

Come Learn More….Or 

For More Info Contact:  John Knouse      

Director of Family Ministries                                                                                  

Trinity Episcopal Church                                                                                           

(540)-592-3343                                                                   

John@trinityupperville.org 

To schedule your life-saving appointment, please register online,  
call 540-687-4322, or email blamond@foxcroft.org 

 Hill School is offering an electronics “ECYCLE” recycling program!  
We will begin collecting electronic equipment for our annual ecycling event on November 15th. 
Ecycling will end on November 30th. Please place your items on the pallets located by the 
dumpster at the art circle parking lot. 

Guess the weight of the Great Pumpkin 
on display in the Main Circle. 

Give your best guess at the Front Desk by 10:30 am on Friday, Nov. 1st. 
Winner  will be announced at The Costume Parade! 



Please make checks payable to Hill School. In the memo, please note “7th Grade Fundraiser.” 



The Tradition Continues… 

Ride your Pony to School  
 Thursday, November 7th 

Each rider must have adult supervision on the ride to school. The route is 

about 1 mile and we will be walking only, This is suitable for lead line.  
Departure:  7:30 am sharp! 

Required: Helmets, signed releases (at the front desk), and a 

  current negative coggins test.  

Location:  The ride begins on Hulbert’s Lane.  

Photo of Hill student,  

Nancy Hall Stettinius, 

class of 1945, (mother of  

Daphne Stettinius Dunning ’68 

& Cathy Stettinius  

Zimmerman ’70. Grandmother 

of Jake ’97 &  Buster ‘00   

Dunning and Ted ’96 & Jack 

‘98 Zimmerman). 

 

 

All Hill students are welcome to join the riders for a 
breakfast treat at the amphitheater at 8:00 am before the 

start of school. 

Remember to sign up at the Front Desk and contact  
Haley Walsh with any questions. 

540-687-5897  or hwalsh@thehillschool.org 

Linda Conti 
Reflecting on the Ordinary 

 

Master of Interdisciplinary Studies 

Thesis Exhibition 

Virginia Commonwealth University 
 

The Hill School 

Performing Arts Center 

130 South Madison Street 

Middleburg, VA 
 

November 9-27, 2013 

8:30 am to 4 pm, M-F 
 

Gallery Reception: 

6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

November 9, 2013 
 

 

Solitary Crow, wood, screen, plaster, acrylic, 27”x36”x2” ; 2012 

 

T’ai Chi increases relaxation, awareness,  
mind body coordination while improving  

posture, breathing and balance. 

Includes $20 donation to the Church 

 

4:30 - 5:30 




